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Our Ref: Registration/CRS(E & IT Goods)                                        Date 20 June 2016 

 

1.      It has been observed that test reports are being received with Application/Inclusion 

requests where Standard Mark (without R-number) is affixed on the label of the product. 

 

2. As the Standard Mark is required to be affixed only after Grant of Registration, 

manufacturers are advised to ensure that no such mark or statement of self declaration of 

conformity shall be put on the samples before the grant of registration/inclusion. 

 

                                                                                                                  -Sd/- 
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